
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
GRANTS UPDATE 

 
MEETING DATE: March 20, 2025 
 
FROM:  Jacob Bermudez, Grants Manager 
    
SUBJECT:  Grants Update  

 

HPUD Update to Board: 

Grants Manager met with USDA representative to discuss potential funding for pipeline project 
located within Colonia.  

Estancia park will be closed for the month of March for the Estancia Irrigation Efficiency 
project. 

Colorado River Water Board consultant notified HPUD of potential surplus funding for our two 
existing contracts. 

Imperial Valley Community Foundation plans to announce the awardees for the Shade for grant 
at the end of March.  

HPUD submitted a letter of intent for the Arts in California State Parks grant on March 19, 2025 
for potential funding for community art related projects.  

Final RFF was submitted to the state to liquidate our funds for the Children’s Park Renovation 
Project.  

General Manager and Grants Manger met with Sara from congressman Ruiz’s office to discuss 
potential letters of support for projects and funding opportunities.  

Organic Waste bins have been delivered to residents, if you have not received your bins we ask 
you to please contact our office to schedule a delivery date.  

Ag West Stewardship application was submitted March 13 for potential projects within HPUD’s 
parks.  

 

Respectfully,  

Jacob Bermudez  
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